
 CALOR 2022 
Bulletin 1: Monday 10th January 2022 
Dear Colleagues,  

 

After the cancellation of the 2020 edition of the CALOR conference, we are pleased to announce that the 19th 

International Conference on Calorimetry in High Energy Physics (CALOR2022) will take place at the University of 

Sussex (Brighton, UK) from the 16th to the 20th of May 2022.  

  

The Website for the conference is at https://www.sussex.ac.uk/physics/research/calor2022 where you can find all 

information about how to get to the University of Sussex, accommodation, how to register to the conference, and 

the programme (with a link where to submit abstracts).  

 

Registration is already open. We ask all participants (and guests) to register by the 13th of April in order to be 

charged ‘early’ registration fees. We will not be able to accept payments at the conference, so we would like to ask 

all participants (and guests) to pay for the conference fees using the University of Sussex online Shop page linked to 

the Registration page. Given the current pandemic situation, we will run the conference in a ‘mixed’ mode (‘in 

person’ and ‘online’). Participants who want to register for ‘online’ participation only, can indicate so on the 

registration form. Fees for ‘online only’ participation is £20.  

  

For participants who need to apply for a Visa to travel to the UK, there are information on the conference page on 

how to request an invitation letter; please contact us (Fabrizio Salvatore at p.f.salvatore@sussex.ac.uk and Sinead 

Rance/Alex Ferrari at mpsresearchsupport@sussex.ac.uk) as soon as possible, so that we can help as much as we can 

with the process. Current advice regarding travel to England during the COVID-19 pandemic can be found at 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/travel-to-england-from-another-country-during-coronavirus-covid-19. This is the UK 

government website and is updated regularly with the most recent travel advice.  

  

The deadline for submitting abstracts to the conference is 08/04/2022; a local organisation committee will work 

together with the CALOR International Advisory Committee to prepare the programme, which will consist of plenary 

talks and a poster session. 

  

We all look forward to welcoming you all at Sussex in May 2022! 

  

Best regards, 

  

Fabrizio Salvatore (Chair of the local committee) 

Alessandro Cerri 

Antonella De Santo 

Jeff Hartnell 

Simon Peeters 

Kate Shaw 

Iacopo Vivarelli  

  

https://www.sussex.ac.uk/physics/research/calor2022

